Robin Ambroz

Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 9:29 AM
To: Robin Ambroz

Cc: Shannon Harner

Subject: south project

Ms. Ambroz pursuant to the Nebraska Open Records Act-please provide me a copy of the file of the South Street Project
#7-0973.

George Achola, Vice President and Counsel
Burlington Capital, Real Estate

1004 Farnam St, Ste 400

Omaha, NE 68102
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